ANNUAL FALL DINNER

YOU'RE INVITED!

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 AT 5:30PM
ST. THOMAS EPISCOPAL CHURCH
2201 DEXTER ST, DENVER, CO

Join Locally Haiti and friends from across the Episcopal Church
in Colorado for an evening to celebrate Haiti. Your attendance
will support locally-led programs in community health,
agriculture, girls' empowerment, and education. The evening
will include Haitian cuisine from local food truck, Fritay,
traditional Haitian music, artwork for sale, updates about Haiti's
current situation, and information about Locally Haiti programs!
To register & learn more, please scan the code below:

@ locallyhaiti.org <



